
 

 

                                                    

 

       

 

2023-2024 Verification Document Deadline Policy for 
LC Students 

 

Submit requested Verification documents within two weeks of the date on your Required 

Documents Letter to avoid delays.  At the latest, you must provide verification documentation 

by the last day to officially withdraw each term.  Exceptions will only be made at the 

discretion of the financial aid administrator if extenuating circumstances prevented the 

submission of documents by the appropriate deadlines. 

For all Federal Student Aid programs, your 2023-2024 FASFA Student Aid Report (SAR) must 

be received by the Lewis & Clark no later than your last date of enrollment for the 2023-2024 

award year or September 14, 2024, whichever is earlier. Note that a FAFSA must be submitted 

and an SAR received for the dependent student for whom a parent is applying for a Direct PLUS 

Loan. 

Students selected for Verification Tracking Groups V4 and V5, that require verification of 

identity, must submit documentation with 60 days of the date on your Required Documents 

Letter.  Except for students selected for Verification Tracking Groups V4 and V5, verification 

documents must be received by Lewis & Clark no later than 120 days after your last date of 

enrollment for the 2023-2024 award year. 

 

When the FA Office makes Corrections to your FAFSA 

 

The Financial Aid office will electronically submit corrections to the FAFSA data, resulting from 

verification and other documentation you provide, to Federal Student Aid’s Central Processing 

System (CPS).  CPS will then send an SAR Information Acknowledgment to you, the student, as 

notification of these corrections as well as the school. Students will also be notified of award 

changes resulting from verification or submitted documentation by the receipt of an updated 

award notification on the Financial Aid Self-service portal. 

 

The Financial Aid office is required to resolve any conflicting information reported on the 

FAFSA and may request additional documentation. 
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